



Vail's New Logo designed by Students

The graphic design class from TVHS was challenged with creating a new and innovative logo for Vail Elementary. There were many unique and creative ideas, but we had two winners: Aidan Fitzpatrick and Leslie Mireles! We are excited to roll out our new logo with the VES community!

Updates on the 19-20 School year

1) Our <u>first day of school</u> is **Aug. 14th** - We will have some limitations on access to buildings, but we will be ready to kick off the year! 2) Our School Site Council has been elected and has had two meetings and is ready to support VES. 3) We will have our <u>Meet and Greet</u> on **Aug. 12th 4pm-5pm**







Try new things and take risks.





Construction Update <u>Video</u>
A quick look at our progress.



Site MapClick <u>here</u> to see our new VES site map.

PTA Corner



See what's going on with PTA. (Next Page) SAIL AT VAIL JUNE 3, 2019

VES Staff Prepares for 19-20

VES staff had the opportunity to take a field trip and visit two High-tech and innovative sites. Our staff has been looking at new ways to make sure our students

are prepared with 21st century and beyond skills and knowledge. We have been challenging ourselves to look outside the box and come up with new ways to teach, motivate, and equip our VES students.



PTA Kick Off!!!



We had our first PTA meeting and we elected officers. PTA has been working hard to make sure we do everything we can to have a smooth transition to start the school year. Our first big push will be to get everyone to join the PTA. <u>Reminder</u>: Joining the PTA does not come with any expectations for you to volunteer.

SOMETHING TO THINK ABOUT...

We will be starting VES with some of the latest and greatest technology. Please watch the video link below to see what use of technology inside/outside of the classroom can look like. Click here.

